
 
 
 
      July 22, 2015 
 
 
 
Mr. Motti M. Slodowitz 
President, CampCo 
4625 W. Jefferson Blvd. 
Los Angeles, CA  90016 
 
Dear Mr. Slodowitz: 
 
I am responding to your letters dated December 2, 2011, and September 18, 2012 (Accession 
Nos. ML12132A332 and ML13112B010 in the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS)), by which you, on behalf 
of CampCo, submitted to the NRC a petition for rulemaking (PRM).  Specifically, you requested 
that the Commission amend its regulations concerning exemptions from licensing requirements 
to include illumination markers containing tritium.  The petition was docketed as PRM-32-8, and 
the NRC published a notice of receipt and request for public comments in the Federal Register 
on July 11, 2013 (78 FR 41720), and posted on www.regulations.gov under Docket ID 
NRC-2013-0078.  The comment period closed on September 24, 2013.  The NRC received one 
comment submission in response to the request for comments (ADAMS Accession No. 
ML15008A372). 
 
The NRC has considered the petition, and the arguments raised therein, as well as the 
comment received in response to the petition.  For the reasons stated in the enclosed Federal 
Register notice, your petition for rulemaking is being denied. 
 
The NRC has concluded that your petition fails to demonstrate that a specific exemption is 
warranted and that the existing regulatory framework for self-luminous products is inappropriate.  
 
This petition is considered closed. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this matter should be directed to Vanessa Cox by calling 
(301) 415–8342 or by e-mail to Vanessa.Cox@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
             /RA/ 
 

Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 
Enclosure:   
Federal Register notice
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Secretary of the Commission. 
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